
 

 

 

News from Miss Tanner… 

Boys group is a safe space for our year 6/7 boys to learn 

new skills and develop strong friendships with each other.  

 

Our Choir has really grown.  
We have 15 members! 

 
Kimberly, Charlie, Taylay, Jaidon, Khyle, Savanah,  

Zahara, Sehaj, Mirakaii, Lily, Victoria, Amelia, Teagan, 
Rayden and Cameron 

Congratulations to 

our Year 6/7’s for a 

successful camp.  

                 

 

 
We have so many great 

things happening at HPS! 
 

Lester 
Boys Club 

Year 6/7 camp  
Choir 

Breakfast Club 
Crossing Monitor Training 
RAA Street Smart Lessons 



 

 

Breakfast Club 

Thursday 8:15-8:40am  

Come join us at the kitchen to have  

a piece of toast or some Weetbix.  
 

Thank you Kick Start for Kids! 

Thank you to RAA for coming in and  
delivering RAA Street Smart for Kids  

lessons.  
 

Our students now have a strong           
understanding of Road Safety.  

Thank you to SAPOL for training our 
students who are 10 years and older 

to be a Crossing  Monitor.  
 

Please thank our crossing monitors 
when you see them out on crossing 

duty.  

https://www.police.sa.gov.au/

